
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 
 

   
  

  
 

  

 

 
 

 
 

  

 
 

I am submitting a letter to express my strong desire to be considered for the position of ‘Road Traffic Assistant/driver 
position’.
Being offered by your organization. I fully believe I am qualified to fill in the position and make great contributions to 
encourage the growth of the organization. I have proven ability and confidence if allow me to significantly contribute 
positively to the growth of your organization.

I had served as a private driver before, and as a farm supervisor, both in animal husbandry and crops farm and also had 
training from the IAR&T Ibadan.(Institute of Agricultural Researches and Training, OAU-Ibadan, Oyo State Nigeria.) 
and also study Computer Managements & Engineering and Certified as IT Professional in Aptech and NewHorizon 
Computer Institutes both in Lagos State.

In reviewing the attached resume, you will note that I have acquired valuable experience in other
area as IT Professional, i.e. installations, and maintenance for various Desktops, Laptops & Server operations, 
hardware, and software installation and configurations. I possess a unique talent for delivering highly complex and 
technical sound.

Furthermore, I am multi-task oriented, enjoy a challenge, and continually stay abreast of new innovations.
I believe it would be mutually beneficial for us to meet and discuss the goals of your company and how my technical 
abilities can help you achieve those goals. I will appreciate your consideration.

Thank you for your time and consideration in advance.

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Olagoke Joseph, Olatunji 

OLATUNJI, Olagoke Joseph 
+2348098077720
olagoke.olatunji@hotmail.com

15/01/2022

Oyo State Traffic
Management
Oyo State, Ibadan.

Dear Sir\Ma,
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